DEMOCRAT FOR GA HOUSE DISTRICT 35

Janine Eveler

Director of Elections Cobb County
736 Whitlock Ave NW #400
Marietta, GA 30064

June 19th, 2020
Janine Eveler:

Please consider this letter as a formal request to “recount” the voter ballots collected and
processed for the Georgia House District 35 election held on June 9th, 2020, pursuant to
0O.C.G.A § 21-2-495.

0.C.G.A § 21-2-495(C)(1) states:

... any such candidate or candidates receiving a sufficient number of votes so that the
difference between his or her vote and that of the candidate declared nominated, elected, or
eligible for run-off is not more that one-half of 1 percent of the total votes cast, ... shall have the
right to recount of votes cast.

As of June 18, 2020, at 6:59pm, presumed run-off eligible candidate Kyle Rinaudo and losing
candidate Elizabeth Webster have a .28% difference in votes cast. This falls within the one-half
of 1 percent threshold outlined in the above referenced Georgia statute.

Furthermore, given the chaotic primary this year there may be errors in the scanning and
tabulation of the votes cast. There are allegations that more than 10% of mail-in ballots were not
properly scanned by the flawed voting system. In some instances the system didn’t mark them
or didn’t process the ballots at all.

Therefore, we request that all ballots in all 13 precincts be manuaily recounted, due to the

margin being so razor thin. This request includes all election day ballots, provisional ballots,
emergency ballots, advance voting ballots, and absentee ballots.

Elizabeth Webster



